
In line with changing restrictions, the NSW RFS has published new advice on its COVID-19 
Response Levels and this list is no longer being updated. 

The NSW RFS COVID-19 Response Levels can be found here. 

 

https://www.rfs.nsw.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0005/177107/20210811-COVID-Fact-Sheet-NSW-RFS-COVID-Response-Levels.pdf

